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I am writing in opposition of Bill LD 227.  This bill would be detrimental to the State 
of Maine as witnessed by other States that have had similar sanctuary laws put into 
place.  The People of Maine cannot afford to be taxed more to cover insurance costs 
for those who would potentially move here for the services covered under this bill. 
These services are against biological human beings as we were created male and 
female. 


